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Baca, Bernadette

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uraniuml.com>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:15 PM

To: Baca, Bernadette

Subject: [External_Sender] FW: Perm Pond FB Markers

Attachments: 20180820_094800.jpg

The email was too large and kicked back with the photo of the survey cap showing mark of 4 foot. Will break up photos
and send separately.

Scott

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 12:57 PM

To: 'Baca, Bernadette' <Bernadette.Baca@nrc.gov>
Cc: greg.kruse@uraniuml.com

Subject: RE: Perm Pond FB Markers

Bernadette

Please find the freeboard markers for the permeate pond that were re-placed on Wednesday, August 15, 2018. The one
at the water level is 4 foot and is marked on the top of the survey cap. Markers are in 1 foot increments.

Scott

From: Trevor Merchant (USA - Christensen Ranch)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 9:59 AM

To: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uraniuml.com>
Subject: Perm Pond FB Markers

Here you go.

Trevor

URANIUM ONE - DISCLAIMER

This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. Please check any attachments for viruses before opening them.
If you are not the intended recipient, then any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this email or any attachment, other than to or by the
sender, is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from
your system.

Uranium One Inc.






Baca, Bernadette

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uraniuml.com>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:16 PM

To: Baca, Bernadette

Subject: [External_Sender] FW: Perm Pond FB Markers

Attachments: 20180820_094823.jpg

Bernadette

Copy of the survey cap indicating 4 foot of freeboard.

Scott

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 1:15 PM

To: 'Baca, Bernadette' <Bernadette.Baca@nrc.gov>
Subject: FW: Perm Pond FB Markers

The email was too large and kicked back with the photo of the survey cap showing mark of 4 foot. Will break up photos
and send separately.

Scott

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 12:57 PM

To: 'Baca, Bernadette' <Bernadette.Baca@nrc.gov>
Cc: greg.kruse@uraniuml.com

Subject: RE: Perm Pond FB Markers

Bernadette

Please find the freeboard markers for the permeate pond that were re-placed on Wednesday, August 15, 2018. The one
at the water level is 4 foot and is marked on the top of the survey cap. Markers are in 1 foot increments.

Scott

From: Trevor Merchant (USA - Christensen Ranch)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 9:59 AM

To: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uraniumi.com>
Subject: Perm Pond FB Markers

Here you go.

Trevor

URANIUM ONE - DISCLAIMER




This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. Please check any attachments for viruses before opening them.
If you are not the intended recipient, then any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this email or any attachment, other than to or by the
sender, is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from
your system.

Uranium One Inc.







